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BE CAR CARE AWARE

You may notice, when the weather turns colder, the tire pressure 
monitoring system light on your dashboard lights up more frequently. 
The Car Care Council, the source of the “Be Car Care Aware” campaign 
promoting regular vehicle care, recommends checking your tire pressure 
regularly during the winter to help keep the light off and your 
vehicle safe. According to the U-S Tire Manufacturers Association, 
tire pressure decreases, causing gas mileage to decline, when the 
temperature falls. You can learn more and get a free Car Care Guide at 
car-care--dot--org.


